
CHL holders are some of the most responsible people in our state. It is very rare that a CHL holder commits a crime. There is no 
good reason in my opinion to allow local jurisdictions to ban CHL holders from any property. If local jurisdictions are allowed to do 
this it will be next to impossible to know if you are breaking the law. We, as CHL holders, do not wish to break the law. That firearm 
that we carry is there to stop someone else that is trying to cause bodily harm to others when LEO's are not there to act. If an LEO 
would act, since it was ruled that they are not there to protect and serve. There is absolutely nothing for a gun hater to fear when 
there is a legal CHL holder standing right next to them. In fact, if a crazy lunatic goes on a rampage, the CHL holder has the ability 
to nutrilize the threat and save the life of the gun hater.
Thank you for your time, and please vote no on SB554.


